
From: PSC Public Information Officer
To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: FW: Case # 2020-00290 - Requesting Intervention
Date: Monday, December 7, 2020 4:55:51 PM

From: Berry, Julia K. 
Sent: Friday, December 4, 2020 9:35 AM
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Case # 2020-00290 - Requesting Intervention

I would like to request in intervention pertaining to Case #2020-00290 in which our subdivision has
been contacted by Bluegrass Water to drastically increase our costs.  I live at 137 Fallow Circle in
Georgetown (Deer Run Subdivision).  The price increase suggested will be a 669% increase the
highest of any service area.  I request that this either is not approved or a solution with a much
lower increase is implemented.  If you have any questions, please contact me directly.

Sincerely,
Julia

Julia Berry, M.S. Ed.

Student Affairs Officer III

Admissions Specialist & Academic Coordinator

University of Kentucky, Physician Assistant Program

Phone: 

https://www.uky.edu/chs/physician-assistant-studies/admissions
The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or
privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by
persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please contact the sender
and delete the material from any computer.
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